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Air Pollution and Health in Rapidly Developing
Countries 2012-05-23 in developing countries the price
of rapid growth is all too often noxious airborne
pollution which annually contributes to a disturbing
number of avoidable deaths in recent decades however
there has been considerable progress in the
epidemiology of air pollution significant changes in
international air pollution guidelines and the
emergence of more systematic approaches to air
pollution control while many of these advances have
originated in affluent countries there have been major
developments in other parts of the world in this book a
distinguished cast of leading researchers in both the
scientific and policy dimensions of air pollution and
health have synthesized the recent developments in the
field and their relevance for public health in
developing countries the authors review studies from a
wide range of asian african and latin american
countries and contrast the findings with those from
europe and north america they also describe various
tools and systems for air pollution management and
emphasize approaches that can be used when data is
scarce with a clear focus on the scientific and
technical aspects of air pollution and health this book
is essential reading for pollution and health policy
makers researchers and others concerned with air
pollution and health in developing countries
The FAST Mission 2012-12-06 1 1 mission background the
scientific objective of this magnetospheric physics
mission was a detailed in vestigation of the aurora
borealis or northern lights the fields experiments
electric and magnetic were constructed by the
university of california at berke ley ucb and los
angeles ucla respectively the particles instruments
were constructed by ucb and the university of new
hampshire in collaboration with lockheed palo alto
research laboratory the instrument data processing unit
was provided by ucb the spacecraft bus telemetry and
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launch services were provided by the nasa goddard space
flight center smex office the science principal
investigator is dr c w carlson of ucb and the program
is managed by the smex office the ucb design philosophy
emphasizes the demonstration of design margins set by
peer review as a result each boom system was
extensively tested at a prototype level before the
flight units were manufactured additionally the design
assembly and testing of each boom mechanism was
conducted by a single engineer solely responsible for
its success
Fast Facts for Curriculum Development in Nursing,
Second Edition 2018-01-28 updated and revised to meet
all current standards this is a concise step by step
guide for novice nurse educators on the development of
new programs and curricula or the revision of existing
ones that meet the standards of the national council of
state boards of nursing the cnea the acen and the ccne
the second edition of this quick access guide is
updated to meet all new and revised standards for
program approval and covers the full scope of the
development process from conception through evaluation
the resource s thoughtful organization and bullet point
format enable users to access the information they need
in seconds and an abundance of updated examples clarify
each step of the way the book uses concepts and
principles of systems theory to guide curriculum
development and evaluation it addresses the major
components of the educator role teaching curriculum
developing a mission statement and program philosophy
selecting an organizational framework using information
technology and evaluating both students and programs it
stresses use of evaluation procedures in which
decisions are based on data each step of the process is
organized into manageable parts that build upon each
other instilling the confidence and know how to build
quality programs chapters define key terms summarize
important points and list resources for additional
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study new to the second edition meets all of the new
and revised standards for program approval according to
the national state boards of nursing the cnea the acen
and the ccne features updated examples demonstrating
each step of the process highlights collaborative
curriculum development includes new guidelines for each
step of the process introduces career ladder and design
learning discusses educational competency outcomes
The Evolving Role of Genebanks in the Fast-developing
Field of Molecular Genetics - Issues in Genetic
Resources No. 11, August 2004 2012-06-20 print
coursesmart
Fast Facts for Curriculum Development in Nursing
2015-07-19 this book describes on examples how to
develop customized simple to use databases quickly and
without spending money on commercial software no
programming knowledge or experience is required a text
editor and a bash or ash shell is needed
Examples of Fast and Frugal Database Development in a
Shell 2001 contents smart drilling both technological
and cultural revolutions for the oil industry well data
acquisition strategies geosteering opportunities
achieving and maintaining improved drilling performance
in the tectonically stressed andean foothills of
colombia wellbore stability one of the most important
engineering challenges when drilling smart wells
interactive drilling the fastest way from reservoir to
production synthesis of the round table discussions
Interactive Drilling for Fast Track Oilfield
Development 1968 this is my eight book on oracle
application express apex written for the latest version
just like my previous books that exposed the technology
to thousands around the globe this book is also aimed
at absolute beginners who wish to learn from self paced
professional guidance and need a solid foundation in
oracle apex oracle apex is an amazing development
platform in which you can build robust web applications
not only it provides an environment where you can
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rapidly develop data centric web applications it also
allows end users to interact with their data via tools
like interactive report interactive grid different
types of charts maps and more the most convincing way
to explore a technology is to apply it to a real world
problem without involving the audience too much into
the boring bits the book adopts an inspiring approach
that helps beginners practically evaluate almost every
feature of oracle apex in this book you ll develop an
application that demonstrates the use of those features
to get hands on exposure of oracle apex anatomy the
sticky inspirational approach adopted in this book not
only exposes the technology but also draws you in and
keeps your interest up till the last exercise the
ultimate objective of this book is to introduce you to
the art of building web applications by iteratively
developing the sample database application provided
with oracle apex from scratch the application
demonstrates how to display summary information use
reports and forms for viewing updating and adding
information include charts and maps to visualize
information and create dedicated mobile pages this
application has been chosen as an example because you
can learn most of the techniques from it for your own
future work the primary purpose of this book is to
teach you how to use oracle apex to realize your own
development goals each chapter in this book explores a
basic area of functionality and delivers the
development techniques to achieve that functionality by
the time you reach the end of the examples in this book
you will have a clear understanding of oracle apex and
will be able to extend the application in almost any
direction the short list below presents some main
topics of oracle apex covered in this book rapid web
application development for desktops laptops tablets
and latest smartphones create comprehensive
applications declaratively without writing tons of code
design application pages using page designer create
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applications with the help of wizards create custom
application pages by adding components manually use
same interface and code to develop applications for a
wide array of devices present data using a variety of
eye catching charts produce highly formatted pdf
reports including invoices grouped reports and pivot
tables design and implement a comprehensive security
module if you are looking for a concise and concrete
oracle apex book written for beginners then i must say
that this is the book that will return more than what
you pay for it special offer for those who are new to
sql or those who want to strengthen their sql knowledge
i m providing my e book sql the shortest route for
beginners with this book for free
Proceedings of the National Topical Meeting on Fast
Reactor Systems, Materials and Components 2019-04-17
learn to create pages quickly and easily with php no
prior programming experience required php 6 fast easy
development provides a step by step learn by example
path to learning through easy to understand language
and illustrations unlike the verbose text only chapters
found in most programming books the fast easy
development style appeals to users who are new to php
or to programming in general the first three chapters
are dedicated to getting apache mysql and php up and
running on your windows or linux machine you ll be
surprised at how simple it is and how quickly you ll be
working from there you ll learn how to create multi
part scripts display dynamic content work with mysql
databases restrict access to certain pages of your site
using php create contact management systems and work
with xml after completing this book you will have a
strong foundation in the basics of based technologies
and application design and will be prepared to learn
more advanced topics and programming methods
Create Rapid Web Application in Oracle Application
Express 19 2007 learn labview 2012 fast is written for
users that have no experience with labview and only a
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limited understanding of automatic data acquisition
this primer will help you quickly become proficient
using labview and confident in your ability to create
applications in a wide variety of data acquisition
topics the goal of this primer is to introduce you to
labview for hands on use in automatic data acquisition
and controls applications this primer uses a number of
practical real life examples to provide both breadth
and depth to the topic the real life examples used in
this book demonstrate the value of labview provide
motivation for learning labview and make the examples
fun to program the first chapter of this book is
designed to introduce you to the general concepts of
labview through the development of a general program
that acquires analog input data the rest of the book
introduces you to general concepts of data measurement
and generation using labview s daq assistants express
vis and the configuration approach for automatic data
acquisition this primer has a unique modular structure
that does not require the chapters to be completed in
succession after you complete the first chapter you are
free to complete whichever sections you would like in
the order you would like to complete them allowing you
to focus on the topics that are of most interest to you
each section in the primer introduces you to a new data
acquisition topic after an introduction to the topic a
program is developed within this topic using step by
step instructions each chapter concludes with several
additional practical application problems where the
data acquisition program is given but the detailed
steps to create the program are left to you example
problems are provided for all modes of data acquisition
including analog input and output digital input and
output and counters for example the problems show many
aspects of analog input such as hardware and software
timing buffered and triggered acquisition and examples
with common sensors such as thermocouples and strain
gages examples from other acquisition modes show how to
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drive many common output devices such as stepper motors
servo motors and dc motors as well as software control
programs such as the pid compensator and pulse width
modulation
PHP 6 Fast & Easy Web Development 1966 this book picks
cisco as an example to propose a framework of
ambidextrous integration of innovation and operation
which is the key to the success of global companies
along their evolutions especially for those technology
companies the authors try to find how the company
combines active innovation and efficient operation for
its sustainable development on the basis of
comprehensive analysis of the strategic leadership
change management innovation system m as it enabled
value chains collaboration etc in cisco as well as the
interviews with cisco staff this book shows that
management practices shape the balance of internal
external resources for explorative exploitative
innovations it strategies and implementation enable
efficient operations when innovations are identified
and justified in the leading company managerial
insights for sustainable competitiveness can be gained
from cisco practices in this book the companion of the
book huawei from catching up to lead telling another
growth path of technology company in china by similar
framework
Feasibility Study of a 1000-Mwe Sodium-cooled Fast
Reactor: Methods development 1969 our world is changing
fast countries transport systems which have long been
shaped by project by project considerations must help
achieve higher level goals for the well being of
mankind as embodied by the un s sustainable development
goals and the paris climate agreement new forces impose
greater effectiveness in the way public choices are
made such as making better use of data and technologies
adopting a more inclusive and participatory approach to
decision making and addressing social concerns about
equity transport practitioners and country decision
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makers have been looking for structured and coherent
guidance about ways to adjust to these new dynamics and
change the trajectory of transport system this book
examines the rationale for and details an innovative
approach for public decision making to expedite the
pace to sustainable mobility
An Evaluation of Steam-cooled Fast Breeder Reactors
2013 this report was prepared at pacific northwest
laboratory by battelle northwest bnw under contract no
at 45 1 1830 for the atomic energy commission division
of reactor development and technology it is a report on
design related technical progress for the fast flux
test facility during the period october 1 1968 through
february 28 1969
Learn Labview 2012 Fast 2023-01-19 a comprehensive and
easy to use version of the best selling know it all
find it fast developed specifically for information
professionals working in academic libraries this will
help you to tackle the questions most commonly asked by
students academics and researchers a broad cross
disciplinary a z of themes including topics such as
literature searching plagiarism and using online
resources are covered helping you to address anquery
confidently and quickly each topic is split into three
sections to guide your response typical questions
listing the common enquiries you ll encounter points to
consider exploring the issues and challenges that might
arise where to look listing annotated uk and
international resources in print and online including
key organisations scholarly bodies digital libraries
statistical data and journal article indexes readership
this will prove an indispensable day to day guide for
anyone working with students academics and researchers
in an academic library
Cisco 2022-10-11 this book is a complete update of the
classic 1981 fast breeder reactors textbook authored by
alan e waltar and albert b reynolds which along with
the russian translation served as a major reference
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book for fast reactors systems major updates include
transmutation physics a key technology to substantially
ameliorate issues associated with the storage of high
level nuclear waste advances in fuels and materials
technology including metal fuels and cladding materials
capable of high temperature and high burnup and new
approaches to reactor safety including passive safety
technology new chapters on gas cooled and lead cooled
fast spectrum reactors are also included key
international experts contributing to the text include
chaim braun stanford university ronald omberg pacific
northwest national laboratory massimo salvatores cea
france baldev raj indira gandhi center for atomic
research india john sackett argonne national laboratory
kevan weaver terrapower corporation james seinicki
argonne national laboratory russell stachowski general
electric toshikazu takeda university of fukui japan and
yoshitaka chikazawa japan atomic energy agency
Sustainable Mobility in a Fast-Changing World 2006 this
book reports the latest business practices operations
models technologies and circular supply chain structure
of the fast fashion companies and provides many
important managerial insights on the sustainable
operations management in the fast fashion era
sustainability is a timely topic in both the academia
and the business world in the fast fashion era there
are considerable criticisms about its environmental
pollution generated in the manufacturing and post
consumption processes over the past decades many fast
fashion companies such as h m zara and uniqlo have
implemented different sustainable programs to mitigate
the negative impacts to the environment nowadays the
industry is moving one step further by addressing zero
landfill through 3rs principle i e reducing reusing and
recycling and pursuit of the circular supply chains
this book aims to reveal the exploratory qualitative
empirical and quantitative analytical studies on how to
achieve the goal of being environmentally sustainable
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in the fast fashion era
Fast Fashion 1969 improving weather and climate
prediction with better representation of fast processes
in atmospheric models many atmospheric processes that
influence earth s weather and climate occur at
spatiotemporal scales that are too small to be resolved
in large scale models they must be parameterized which
means approximately representing them by variables that
can be resolved by model grids fast processes in large
scale atmospheric models progress challenges and
opportunities explores ways to better investigate and
represent multiple parameterized processes in models
and thus improve their ability to make accurate climate
and weather predictions volume highlights include
historical development of the parameterization of fast
processes in numerical models different types of major
sub grid processes and their parameterizations efforts
to unify the treatment of individual processes and
their interactions top down versus bottom up approaches
across multiple scales measurement techniques
observational studies and frameworks for model
evaluation emerging challenges new opportunities and
future research directions the american geophysical
union promotes discovery in earth and space science for
the benefit of humanity its publications disseminate
scientific knowledge and provide resources for
researchers students and professionals
Fast Flux Test Facility Periodic Technical Report 2011
in fast facts early hearing detection and intervention
an international team of contributors brings together
the evidence that supports the effectiveness of
universal newborn hearing screening unhs and early
hearing detection and intervention services ehdi as
well as considering elements essential to successful
unhs ehdi programs including screening technologies
resources data management and family centered early
intervention services the team discusses the resources
needed to deliver such programs as well as the
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performance of screening programs globally the aim is
to provide a comprehensive compendium of information to
make the case for greater recognition of the importance
of unhs ehdi and so improve the life chances of
children who are diagnosed as deaf or hard of hearing
table of contents newborn hearing screening and ehdi
rationale for unhs ehdi programs prevalence of newborn
hearing loss and performance of screening programs
global status of newborn and infant hearing screening
genetic and cmv testing medical evaluation and
management of permanent childhood hearing loss middle
ear effusion and other barriers to timely diagnosis
data management systems for newborn hearing screening
programs establishing unhs ehdi programs pediatric
diagnostic audiology amplification device fitting
family centered early intervention unilateral hearing
loss and auditory neuropathy spectrum disorder
Know it All, Find it Fast for Academic Libraries
2011-09-28 this insightful book considers the
challenges faced by researchers pursuing an academic
career from applying for grants to supervising phd
students it utilises practical research and real
experiences to illustrate how marketing scholars can
strike a healthy working balance between teaching and
research to find success in academia
Fast Spectrum Reactors 2022-05-13 finding out fast
provides readers with key skills and approaches for
research designed to inform policies particularly on
development recognizing that policy decisions are
typically made under pressure of time and on the basis
of incomplete data or with limited resources with which
to obtain information the authors provide guidance on
how to locate evaluate and use relevant information
fast they explain and critically review a variety of
research methods for finding out fast in the belief
that these methods can still be rigorous finding out
fast will assist readers to become competent
investigators to understand how to use research more
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effectively and how to commission and critical
Operations Management in the Era of Fast Fashion
2023-12-27 sodium cooled fast reactors is the third
volume in the jsme series on thermal and nuclear power
generation which presents a comprehensive view of the
latest research and activities from around the globe
volume editors masaki morishita and hiroyuki ohshima
along with their team of expert contributors combine
their knowledge and experience to provide a solid
understanding of the history of sfrs and work carried
out in japan to date this book uniquely includes case
studies from these global regions to highlight sfr uses
benefits and challenges focusing on their safety design
operation and maintenance unique to this publication
the jsme cover key technological advances which will
shape power generation of the future including
developments in the use of ai for design drawing on
their unique experience the authors pass on lessons
learned and best practices to support professionals and
researchers in their development and design of this
advanced reactor type written by the leaders and
pioneers in nuclear research at the japanese society of
mechanical engineers and draws upon their combined
wealth of knowledge and experience includes real
examples and case studies mainly from japan to provide
a deeper learning opportunity with practical benefits
considers the societal impact and sustainability
concerns and goals throughout the discussion includes
safety factors and considerations as well as unique
results from performance testing of sfr systems
Fast Processes in Large-Scale Atmospheric Models
2022-12-06 the u s corrections enterprise is challenged
by a variety of demographic societal and fiscal trends
and this report seeks to frame an innovation agenda by
identifying and prioritizing potential improvements in
technology policy and practice
Fast Facts: Early Hearing Detection and Intervention
2021-05-28 this book presents the latest techniques for
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machine learning based data analytics on iot edge
devices a comprehensive literature review on neural
network compression and machine learning accelerator is
presented from both algorithm level optimization and
hardware architecture optimization coverage focuses on
shallow and deep neural network with real applications
on smart buildings the authors also discuss hardware
architecture design with coverage focusing on both cmos
based computing systems and the new emerging resistive
random access memory rram based systems detailed case
studies such as indoor positioning energy management
and intrusion detection are also presented for smart
buildings
How to Fast-Track Your Academic Career 1998 delphi has
quickly built a reputation as one of the best windows
software development tools although in direct
competition with microsoft s visual basic products
delphi has proven to be technically superior essential
delphi 3 fast provides a tour of the latest version of
the delphi environment while also comparing it to vb
containing many worked examples using common components
of any windows program the book takes readers through
the delphi language and shows them how to program using
various tools
DEVELOPMENT OF AN INTEGRATED POWERCONVERTER FOR FAST
CHARGING AND EFFICIENCY ENHANCEMENT IN ELECTRIC
VEHICLES 2022-07-22 this book describes how a key
signal image processing algorithm that of the fast
hartley transform fht or via a simple conversion
routine between their outputs of the real data version
of the ubiquitous fast fourier transform fft might best
be formulated to facilitate computationally efficient
solutions the author discusses this for both 1 d such
as required for example for the spectrum analysis of
audio signals and m d such as required for example for
the compression of noisy 2 d images or the watermarking
of 3 d video signals cases but requiring few computing
resources i e low arithmetic memory power requirements
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etc this is particularly relevant for those application
areas such as mobile communications where the available
silicon resources as well as the battery life are
expected to be limited the aim of this monograph where
silicon based computing technology and a resource
constrained environment is assumed and the data is real
valued in nature has thus been to seek solutions that
best match the actual problem needing to be solved
Finding Out Fast 2015-01-06 the future blurs strategy
business models technology work and leadership are you
ready fast future blur provides invaluable insights and
strategic frameworks to navigate the complexity of our
current period of rapid and radical transformation fast
future phase focused on the interconnected nature of
the evolution underway the book serves as an eye opener
for business leaders providing guidance in
understanding this dynamic and complex landscape fast
future blur delves into 12 key areas of change
including platform businesses regenerative innovation
artificial intelligence the future of healthcare the
future of work the future of mobility blockchain
metaverse virtual augmented reality leadership agility
fintech and the impact from 6 inter connections with
compelling powerful and timely insights from the fast
future executive faculty a global consortium of experts
and industry leaders many of whom are associated with
the world economic forum top business and technology
schools and leading global companies fast future blur
is an essential resource to prepare for the
complexities of the future
Sodium-cooled Fast Reactors 2018-12-07 this is my
seventh book on oracle application express apex written
for the latest 18 1 version just like my previous books
that exposed the technology to thousands around the
globe this book is also aimed at absolute beginners who
wish to learn from self paced professional guidance and
need a solid foundation in oracle apex oracle apex is
an amazing development platform in which you can build
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robust web applications not only it provides an
environment where you can rapidly develop data centric
web applications it also allows end users to interact
with their data via tools like interactive report
interactive grid different types of charts maps and
more the most convincing way to explore a technology is
to apply it to a real world problem without involving
the audience too much into the boring bits the book
adopts an inspiring approach that helps beginners
practically evaluate almost every feature of oracle
apex in this book you ll develop an application that
demonstrates the use of those features to get hands on
exposure of oracle apex anatomy the sticky
inspirational approach adopted in this book not only
exposes the technology but also draws you in and keeps
your interest up till the last exercise the objective
of this book is to introduce you to the art of building
web applications by iteratively developing the sample
database application provided with oracle apex from
scratch the application demonstrates how to display
summary information use reports and forms for viewing
updating and adding information include charts and maps
to visualize information and create dedicated mobile
pages this application has been chosen as an example
because you can learn most of the techniques from it
for your own future work the primary purpose of this
book is to teach you how to use oracle apex to realize
your own development goals each chapter in this book
explores a basic area of functionality and delivers the
development techniques to achieve that functionality by
the time you reach the end of the examples in this book
you will have a clear understanding of oracle apex and
will be able to extend the application in almost any
direction the short list below presents some main
topics of oracle apex covered in this book rapid web
application development for desktops laptops tablets
and latest smartphones create comprehensive
applications declaratively without writing tons of code
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design application pages using page designer create
applications with the help of wizards create custom
application pages by adding components manually use
same interface and code to develop applications for a
wide array of devices present data using a variety of
eye catching charts produce highly formatted pdf
reports including invoices grouped reports and pivot
tables design and implement a comprehensive security
module if you are looking for a concise and concrete
oracle apex book written for beginners then i must say
that this is the book that will return more than what
you pay for it special offer for those who are new to
sql or those who want to strengthen their sql knowledge
i m providing my e book sql the shortest route for
beginners with this book for free
Fostering Innovation in Community and Institutional
Corrections 1975 fast breeder reactors presents the
proceedings of the london conference on fast breeder
reactors organized by the british nuclear energy
society on may 17 19 1966 the book covers topics about
the place of the fast breeder reactor in the energy
programs including fuel cycles operating experience
with fast reactors the design of fast reactor
prototypes and power reactors including advanced
concepts with coolants other than sodium fast reactor
physics and fuel technology the text also describes
topics about sodium technology and engineering of fast
reactors and provides definitions of fast reactor
breeding and inventory civil engineers will find the
book useful
Compact and Fast Machine Learning Accelerator for IoT
Devices 2012-12-06 springer publishing invites you to
delve into our bestselling fast facts series of concise
reference books for nurses in a variety of nursing
settings please use this opportunity to introduce
yourself to the fast fact series if you have not done
so these six selected titles deliver core information
used by a variety nursing professionals including
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instructors and clinicians fast facts books are packed
with timely and accessible information in a personal
and easy to read format short paragraphs bulleted
information and fast facts in a nutshell provide
knowledge you can put to work immediately
FAST 1 Teacher's Guide 2021-09-03 ultra fast asp net
presents a practical approach to building fast and
scalable web sites using asp net and sql server in
addition to a wealth of tips tricks and secrets you ll
find advice and code examples for all tiers of your
application including the client caching iis 7 asp net
threads session state sql server analysis services
infrastructure and operations by applying the ultra
fast approach to your projects you ll squeeze every
last ounce of performance out of your code and
infrastructure giving your site unrivaled speed the
approach is mostly prescriptive rather than drowning
you in options the book presents and explains specific
high impact recommendations and demonstrates them with
detailed examples using this knowledge you will soon be
building high performance web sites that scale easily
as your site grows
Liquid Metal Fast Breeder Reactor Program 2024-05-29
learn what a microservices architecture is its
advantages and why you should consider using one when
starting a new application the book describes how
taking a microservices approach from the start helps
avoid the complexity and expense of moving to a service
oriented approach after applications reach a critical
code base size or traffic load microservices from day
one discusses many of the decisions you face when
adopting a service oriented approach and defines a set
of rules to follow for easily adopting microservices
the book provides simple guidelines and tips for
dividing a problem domain into services it also
describes best practices for documenting and generating
apis and client libraries testing applications with
service dependencies optimizing services for client
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performance and much more throughout the book you will
follow the development of a sample project to see how
to apply the best practices described what you will
learn apply guidelines and best practices for
developing projects that use microservices define a
practical microservices architecture at the beginning
of a project that allows for fast development define
and build apis based on real world best practices build
services that easily scale by using tools available in
most programming languages test applications in a
distributed environment who this book is for software
engineers and web developers who have heard about
microservices and want to either move the project
applications they work on to a service oriented
environment or want to start a new project knowing that
building services helps with ease of scaling and
maintainability the book is a reference for developers
who have a desire to build software in smaller more
focused and manageable chunks but do not know how to
get started
Essential Delphi 3 fast 2018-07-22 here is a complete
guide to the most effective methods for efficient
design and implementation of software offers a wealth
of practical guidelines and step by step procedures
explaining key issues
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